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Docket No. 70-025

Rocketdyne Division

Rockwell International Corporation
6633 Canoga Avenue

Canoga Park, California 91304

Attention: Mr. M. E. Remley, Director
Nuclear Safety and Licensing

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of May 28, 1987 (your file:
87RC06184) by which you transmitted a revision to your approved Physical
Security Plan: ESG-80-17, entitled, "Physical Security Plan for the
Protection of Moderate Strategic Quantities of Special Nuclear Material at
the Hot Laboratories of the Energy Systems Group of Rockwell International”.

Unfortunately, due to significantly more licensing cases than had been
forecast for Region V, we are unable to complete our review of your
referenced letter in a timely manner. Accordingly, your letter, with
enclosure has been forwarded to the NRC Headquarters Division of Safeguards

and Transportation, NMSS, who will be completing the 10 CFR Part 70.32 review
and will correspond with you directly.

The enclosure to your letter as identified above which was indicated as
containing Proprietary Information is being withheld from public disclosure

and must be protected and controlled in accordance with the provisions of
10 CFR 2.790.

Sincerely,

i

James L. Montgomery, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch
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